From: Charles Anniky |

Sent: 15 November 2022 11:15
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning App No. 2022/2255/P GOSH CCC

Dear Mr Marfleet

| am totally against the proposed children's cancer centre development planned by Great Ormond Street Hospital.

| feel that impact of a project of such a monumental size, on our local community will be devastating.

While understanding the importance of such a project, | feel the project should be much reduced in size or relocated
entirely.

Kind regards Charles
3 Devonshire Court Boswell Street WC1N 3PX



